
Welcome to this month’s edition of the Domaine de la Rive newsletter! 
In this letter you will find all the monthly updates for Domaine de la 
Rive, including current and planned projects, community activities, and 
important contact information. All of these updates will also be posted 
to the new Domaine de la Rive website at www.domainedelarive.com. 
Please use password “domaine” to access the site. 

Domaine de la Rive is a special place to call home and Colliers 
International is committed to making your experience exceptional.  
 
Is there something else we can do to serve you better? Please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to me and the team at any time! 
 

 
 
Paul M. Plattner, CPM
Senior Vice President | Cincinnati
Real Estate Management Services
Colliers International 
513 562 2212
paul.plattner@colliers.com
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• Pella Balcony Door Weather-Stripping  - For those of you that 
requested the repair work, the second phase of installation is 
scheduled for December 12, 2018.

• Stateroom, Mail Room and Garbage Room Painting - The painting 
has been completed.

• Balcony Tile Repairs - The only balconies that remain are the ones 
on PH-3 This installation has been rescheduled for April 2019 due 
to weather.  

• Security Team -  Mya is back Thursday and Friday third shift and 
we are very pleased to have her back! She is an asset to our 
security team.

• Parking Garage Equipment - We have located a new transmitter/
receiver system and hope to have the new system installed within 
the next two weeks. Upon installation, we will gather the existing 
transmitters and replace with new devices. We are confident that 
we have now found the right system to work within the limits of 
the garage. 

We sincerely appreciate everyone’s patience throughout these 
projects.  
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• Biscuits to Burgers -  $2 drafts during college football Saturdays 
and NFL Sundays.  In addition, Kids Eat Free (with the purchase of 
an adult entrée) all day every day. Bottomless Bloody Mary’s and 
Mimosas from 11-2 for brunch on Sundays. 


